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Still Flying High 

A huge thank you to our PTFA for funding our new school football kit and in particular to Mrs Richardson for 
organising it. I am sure you will agree that they look incredibly smart.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The boys continued their unbeaten season last week with a 7-0 win against Westgate and with their new kit we 
can't wait to see what the rest of their season brings.   

Dear Parent and Carers 

Spelling Shed 

This week, 3M have knocked 6C off of the top spot and there are some new top spellers too. A great week of 
spelling from everyone. Do not forget, there is just two weeks left to be at the top of our Super Spellers leader 
board. Keep spelling. 

 

Individuals 

1st Place - Emily D, Year 2  

2nd Place - Ben, Year 3 

3rd Place - Jack R, Year 6 

 

Classes  

1st Place - 3M 

2nd Place - 6K 

3rd Place - 2S 
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World Book Day Reminder 

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 3rd March with a 'dress as a word' day. The children need to 
come into school dressed as a word. During the day, each class will spend some time investigating the words they 
are dressed as, thus expanding their vocabulary. During that week, we also have a Scholastic Book Fair from 
Tuesday 1st March - Tuesday 8th March. These will be held after school with more details to follow soon.  

Inset Day 

Just to let you all know that the staff had a superb inset day last Friday. We spent the majority of the morning 
looking at feedback and marking, along with staff well-being. In the afternoon, the team looked at the way we 
plan and teach certain areas of maths. Staff can’t wait to try out some of the new ideas that we discussed. 

PE Kit 

The office has been asked many times in recent weeks about school PE shorts. I am more than happy for the 
children to wear either navy, black or white PE shorts. Any queries on this please do not hesitate to ask. 

House Points – Week Four 

 

 

 
Arundel 

653 

 
Portchester 

602 

 
Windsor 

570 

 
Carisbrooke 

503       

House Points – Termly 

 

 

 
Arundel 

1st =      

 
Windsor 

2nd = 

 
Portchester 

2nd =  

 
Carisbrooke 

4th      

Jamie Dodson 

Headteacher 


